Meeting of the Upper Fulton Park Neighborhood Association May 18, 2010
Silent prayer and Pledge

Introductions were made.
William mentioned the neighborhood website and need for neighborhood stationary can be ordered from VistaPrint.
Minutes were read. Motion was made to accept the minutes. Motion was seconded. Minutes were accepted as read.

Officer Anthony Ciminera was not able to make it to the meeting for this month.
Officer Gugliotti, Public Relations Officer for the city will be contacted about having a constant police presence at our neighborhood association meetings.

Block watch was discussed. Former method of walking around at night is discouraged. Being aware of neighbors’ absences and surroundings, and exchanging information (i.e. phone numbers) is the preferred method for keeping both our neighborhood and individual selves safe.
Crime Stoppers was explained by neighborhood member of Crime Stoppers. A suggestion was made that signs for crime stoppers be posted around the neighborhood.
Suggestion was made to place lights by the Fulton Park road by Hauser Street.
Re: Fulton Park money…Waterbury Development Corporation is holding the money, releasing it. Arrangements will be made to have the Park Department Director, Mr. Nimick, attend our next association meeting in June.
There is still a need for a corresponding secretary. Marie Ciarlo and Gail Christofano have agreed to jointly fill that position. Marie and Gail will send letters and/or correspond with Barclay Square and other venues for a new meeting place for next month’s meeting.
Committees: Safety will address police presence. Thefts have occurred recently.
Veronica, Richard P., Mike C and Sheila have joined the Beautification committee.
Name change for neighborhood was discussed. Old maps reference the neighborhood as Burnt Hill, as far back as 1729. The name references burning over the land to clear it for farming.
Michael addressed goals /projects for the neighborhood.

Block party?


Neighborhood sign?

Poll for neighborhood priorities will be posted on our website.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00.
